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I am opposed to this bill. This adds non-functional requirements to hospitals 

statewide and does nothing to lower costs or improve the quality of health care. On 

the contrary, non-sensical regulations and reporting requirements, particularly with 

measures for fining hospitals for late filings will only serve to drive up health care 

costs. Hospitals should be focused on employing the best quality staff they can 

attract and nothing else, this bill should be voted down.  


